
May 2019 

Airfoiler Meeting Minutes 
The May meeting of the Coffee Airfoilers was called to order by Don Cleveland at 7:08 pm at the field.  There 
were 32 members present.   

Committee Reports 
Financial 

The financial report was presented by club treasurer Kelly Crawford.  Kelly detailed April spending and income.  
Kelly reported that the club has 116 paid members.  A motion to accept the financial report was made and 
approved.   

Field Maintenance 

Scott Darrin reported how much it would cost per truck load for the different sizes of stone.  He told the 
members were each size would do the best.  He said we would need wheel barrels to spread it under the new 
shelter.  He also reported that we need to sed and fertilize the pit area and the field.  He also thought it would 
be a good I idea to aerate the same.  Scott ended his report that he would pick a workday and let the club 
members know what date he picked. 

Flight Training 

Paul Green reported that Flight Training has had two training days, and all went well. 

Public Relations 

Ken reported that more stuff has come in for our 60th. anniversary.  He stated that the Tullahoma News wants 
pictures. 

Stan Alexander to write an article to AMA about our Fly Away Cancer Fun Fly.   

Old Business 
New Shelter  

A big Thank You to Ernie and Judy Lynn for seeing through the new picnic shelter.  Gravel will be placed under 
it during our workday. 

ALS Sail plane event 

Don Cleveland reported that this weekend ALES will be cancelled due to the  bad weather forecast. 

New Business 
ALS Sail plane event 

Don Cleveland announced that this event would be held on May 5/6.  As of today, he has only about 6 
contestants signed up. 

 



Fly Away Cancer 

Bill Crawford reported that the event had 32 pilots and raised $4100.00 and with a couple other donations the 
total donated to the charity was $6400.   

Bill stated that there would be a Walk-a-Thong on 9/13/19.  All club members are welcome to participate. 

60th. Anniversary 

It was decided that the public would be welcome from 10 to 4.  The club would celebrate with a pop luck 
dinner at 5:30.  It was decided that about 75 members and families would be present.  It was decided that the 
club would spend $500.00 for door prizes. 

Safety 

A discussion was held about trying to make our fly experience as safe as possible by be aware of where we are 
flying and where others are. 

Adjourned at 8:20pm. 


